
AP Course and Exam information 

Beginning in the 2019-20 school year, the College Board made some changes to their registration 
process for AP Exams as well as introduced new resources for students.  These include: 

• Students register for all AP Exams in the fall.  AP Exams continue to be administered in 
May.   

• In August and September, students will receive information about registration in class. 
• The exam fee is approximately $94/exam.  The fee for a student who registers to take an 

exam but does not do so is $40.  MUHS will invoice families for AP exams in the fall 
semester. 

• A student may register for an AP exam even if he is not enrolled in the corresponding 
course.  To do so, he must see Ms. Maloney at the beginning of the year to meet the 
registration deadlines.   

More information is available at parents.collegeboard.org.   


